
 

 

June EAA Chapter 1298 Board of Directors Meeting 
May 29, 2024 

 
Board Members in Attendance: Doug Baird, Frank Brunot, Brandon Lynch, Phil Renard, Bill Smith, Dennis 
Spitaleri    
 
Bill Smith called the meeting at 5:59 pm. 
 
Frank Brunot reported on the financials which are also posted on the bulletin board.  72 Active paid 
members. 
 
Phil Renard to schedule part 2 Skew-T Charts with Global Jet.  Most likely, Thursday, when Telly Kassamis 
gets back.  Central High School ROTC came to Brookridge development for Memorail Day. 
 
Bill reported that there are no names in the queue for EAA hangar and Randy Crouch (RV 9) is moving in 
7/1 and has paid 1st/last month’s monies.  The only contact rom Bill Ciommo was email, whereas I 
reached out for status.  There appeared to be miscommunication email from Merle to me and I have been 
trying to contact Bill to iron out. It appears Bill is not interested, due to no response via email/phone as I 
requested on 5/26. 
 
Frank will give a brief presentation on the CNC at Saturday’s chapter meeting. 
No info on the Ray scholarship with Telly out till mid-June. 
 
Chapter member Ron LeBlanc passed on May 22, 2024. 
 
Upcoming Events: 

 6/8 – Dinner at Masa in Spring Hill,  text Phil Renard 614-499-5766. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:35 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Bill Smith  
EAA 1298 Secretary 
 

 


